
ACTIVITY
In March the following work will be in-progress at the Bellevue 600 project:

•	Site utility work will continue on both 110th St. and 6th Ave.

•	Pedestrians will continue to be rerouted due to sidewalk closures adjacent to the site on 108th Avenue NE.

•	Underground utility work will happen within the site fence along 108th Avenue NE.

•	Utility work will happen on the east side of 110th at The Bravern entrance to install new traffic signals. This 
means 110th will be closed on April 19. From April 21 to April 25, traffic and pedestrian routes will be changed. 
The entrance to The Bravern on 110th will be closed during these times.

•	To facilitate construction activities on the project, the team will continue to shift traffic on 110th Avenue NE. 
Southbound traffic control measures will typically be in place Monday through Friday.

•	Renovations will take place on 6th Avenue from NE 108th to NE 110th in the King County Metro bus lanes 
in late April. Once the exact dates and times are set, we will provide another update with details about the 
schedule and any effects. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT US
Questions or concerns? Email our project team at bellevue600@sellen.com

WORK HOURS  
Monday - Friday: 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday: 9 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Contact: bellevue600@sellen.com
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